
PSAT Parent Information Session 
 

The redesigned PSAT was introduced this year. All students in 9th and 
10th grade took the test, and approximately 90% of the 11th graders 
took the test (those who paid). This test was given on Wed, Oct 14th. 
With the redesign of the PSAT, there is a new score report. At this 
meeting, parents will receive their child's PSAT score report, and there 
will be an overview of how to interpret the score report. Students will 
be going over most commonly missed questions during their math and 
language arts classes on Friday, January 8th. This date is tentative- as 
we cannot be certain that score reports will be in by this date. Any 
change in date will be communicated.	
  


